
 

Planning Meeting 

Monday 10th October 2016 @ 6.30pm – Church Hall 

Purpose of Meeting 

The PC planning committee requested a meeting of all parish councillors to consider their 

proposed response (previously circulated for consideration) to a planning application which 

they had deemed contentious. 

 
 

Application ref : SDNP/16/04562/FUL 

Proposal for new detached building 

Parsonage Barn,  Oxenbourne Lane, Oxenbourne , 

Petersfield GU32 1QL 

 

Attendees: Cllrs. Bartlett, Davenport, Cooke, 

Carney, Pamplin, Atkinson & Redpath. 

Apologies : Cllrs Tyrwhitt-Drake & Sillence 

Also in attendance were 6 members of the public. 

 

Meeting 

After opening the meeting the parish chairman 

passed the chair to Cllr Bartlett (planning cttee 

chair) who read out the proposed response and 

invited any member of the public to speak prior to 

the Cllrs discussion – Mr Mitchell spoke briefly 

objecting to the application. 

Cllrs’ discussion ensued and culminated in a vote 

which endorsed the objection to the planning 

application as submitted, by five votes to one. 

 

Meeting closed at 19.05 hrs. 

 

 

-------------------- 


